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To the planners

Please stop this ridiculous plan to disrupt Portsmouth and surrounding area for many months
with this unwanted and unneeded cable.

It’s not needed as Boris has said we will be getting wind farms all around our coastline.
Pollution, harm to wildlife, compulsory purchase, disruption to our way of life, diversions, road
closures etc. All negative, so please stop.

Even our French neighbours in Normandy are against it.

Please take note of my OBJECTION

M.P.Doyle
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